Freeland Middle School Announcements

October 5, 2023



- Information about the Kindness & Talent Show club along with a sign-up sheet is available in the office. The first meeting is Wednesday, October 25 with the permission slip due October 10. The informational packet is also linked to the parent announcements so have your parents check it out.
- Our first middle school Drama Club meeting will be held in the auditorium next Monday, October 9th after school until 3:15 P.M. Join us for snacks, games, and plenty of fun! We are also selling shirts; money will be due to Mrs. Murray no later than next Monday. T-shirts cost \$15 and sweatshirts cost \$30. Hope to see you there!

Parent Announcements

- Information about the Kindness & Talent Show club along with a sign-up sheet is available in the office. The first meeting is Wednesday, October 25 with the permission slip due October 10. The information packet is also linked here. 5th grade FMS Talent Show and Good Deeds Club
- Our Fall Feast is coming up on November 15, 2023. Please see the attached flyer.
 Fall feast 2023.pdf
- Please remember that any new bussing arrangements require 24 hour notice to process. This includes situations where you would like your child to ride home with a friend or to a different location. Requests can be sent to <u>carellil@freelandschools.net</u>
- Have you recently moved? If so, please reach out to the school office. We would be happy to assist you in getting your address changed in Skyward.
 Please note that completing a transportation form or other school

document with the new address is not sufficient to get your address officially changed in Skyward.

- The Saginaw Children's Zoo is looking for volunteers for their annual Zoo Boo! Please see the attached document for a volunteer opportunity for the whole family.
 Zoo Boo Volunteer 2023.pdf
- SVSU will be offering Community Youth Days with free camps and clinics for students. Please see the attached flyer for more information.
 - CYD Schedule.png
- Students being dropped off in the morning or picked up after school need to enter/exit the school from the high school side of the building. The middle school entrance is to be used by students riding the bus only. For the safety of all of our students, it is important that everyone is following this rule.
- To receive your student's free athletic pass visit the website https://freelandfalconathletics.bigteams.com/. Once you are there you will go to the "ticketing" tab along the top. There you will scroll down to the second option that says "2023-24 All Sport Pass". Click "Get Passes". Where it says "Have a Passcode?," you will enter your student ID number. Then proceed to add it to cart and complete the checkout process. There is NO CHARGE for the pass. However, you must complete the checkout process in full in order to receive the pass. If you stop midway through, it will invalidate your code.
- If you would like to add money to your students meal account, please visit the link provided. https://freeland.familyportal.cloud/
- If your child will be leaving school for an appointment, we encourage you
 to call ahead. With students switching classes every hour it is sometimes
 difficult to get students to the office in a timely manner. Calling ahead will
 allow us the time to ensure that your student is ready when you arrive. We
 also encourage you to bring a doctor's note back from appointments.